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BFED Committee

From: Estrelita B. Dahilig <Estrelita.B.Dahilig@co.maui.hi.us>

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 5:05 PM

To: BFED Committee; Maria E. Zielinski; Marcy L. Martin; Stacey M. Vinoray

Cc: Josiah K. Nishita; Erin A. Wade; Cynthia E. Sasada; Cynthia D. Lallo; Kelii P. Nahooikaika

Subject: TRANSMITTALS:  Annual Comprehensive Financial Report, Single Audit Reports, and 

Department of Water Supply's Financial Audit Reports (BFED-20(11) and COUNTY 

BOND ISSUANCE FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2025

Attachments: MT#11108.BFED.Chair.Sugimura.Lei.pdf; MT#11109.BFED.Sugimura.Leipdf.pdf

Aloha, 

Please see attached transmittals from Deputy Director of Finance, Maria E. Zielinski regarding the above subject 
matters. 
Thank you and have a great day! 

Mahalo, 
Lita 








